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             Nov. 20th – 23rd, 2017
                               Teacher Page:
                       http://nms.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mrs-wall
         Email: lynsey.wall@nbed.nb.ca  
Reading: This week for reading, we will review the following reading (accuracy and fluency strategies) that were introduced this month: “Predicting Panda”, “Copycat Camel” and “Chunky Monkey” (looking for parts/small words in a tricky word). This week, we will continue to work on “Bossy R”(er, ur & ir), “Bossy E”, “two vowels go walking words” (ea/ee), and our digraphs: th, ch, sh.  As always, on a daily basis, we continue use our “Retelling Rocket” to help give an oral detailed retell in our own words. Students know to start their retell of a book by saying: “This book was about…” and tell what happened in the beginning, middle and end.
Words of the Week:
Gr. 1  Words                                                                                  Gr. 2 Words
 
        

Please continue to work on your “End of Grade 1” Spelling/Sight Words and “End of Gr. 2 Sight Words”. We work on these words daily and students must be applying knowledge of these “Word Wall Words” in their written work and when reading them in stories. 
Writing:  We will be continuing to write our letters to Santa this week.  Students will learn the proper way to write a letter (heading, greeting, body, closing).  Ask them about the song we learned to remember the different parts! We will be walking down to the Super Store one day this week to mail them.  This week, we will also be focusing on writing stories about one “true” small moment in our life (a tiny “seed” story) and NOT a story about our whole day (a big “watermelon” story!). We have been working hard on organizing our stories using a beginning, middle and end (we can think of a train!). Students also have been working hard on self-editing (fixing up) their own writing using a student-friendly checklist. 
Math:  We will continue to work on our Numbers to 20 for Gr. 1’s and Numbers to 50 for Gr. 2’s. Please continue to practice and review counting forward and backward, recognizing and printing numerals properly, 1 more/less and 2 more/ less using numbers to 20 (Gr. 1) and to 50 (Gr. 2). Please continue to work on representing numbers to 20 (Gr. 1’s) and to 50 (Gr. 2’s), in various ways (i.e. ten frames, words, pictures, using two parts, using equal groups with/without “leftovers”, etc.) For a challenge: have your child use tally marks, addition number sentences and tell how many tens/ones are in a number. 
Important Messages and Reminders:
(A BIG thank you to those families who participated in the class Spell-a-thon!  We appreciate your support!
(REPORT CARDS WENT HOME TODAY (Monday), your interview time is on a bright color of paper in the report card envelope.  Please take out the report card (this is your copy to keep at home) fill-in and sign the last sheet and send that sheet only and the envelope back to school by Thursday (we need the envelope back for the next report card).  Thank you so much!  Thus, there is no school on Friday due to the interviews.

(This week is our food drive for the Fredericton Community Kitchen.  If you have any non-perishable food items to send in, it would greatly be appreciated.

(Y Men’s Breakfast is this coming Saturday from 8-10:30, at Willie O’Ree Place.  You can buy your tickets from the school ahead of time ($8 for adults & $6 for children) or pay at the door.  Come out and help raise money for upgrades to our playground.
